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23 May 2018

Secretary of State for Transport, Transport & Works Act Orders Unit, Department for
Transport, Zone 1/18, Great Minster House, 33, Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 4DR

Dear Secretary of State for Transport.

| would like to state support for the Extension of the Railway at Robertsbridge.

As a villager | believe wholeheartedly that the A rail link to Tenterden will be a huge benefit
to the village and that the pros far outweigh the cons.

| like a majority of us here look forward to the arrival of the Kent and East Sussex/Rother

valley Railway.

Yours faithfully
Rebecca



